


 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING RELEASE OF PATIENT MEDICAL RECORDS 
 

The Marquette University Medical Clinic recognizes the patient’s right to confidentiality of medical records as set forth in 

Wisconsin statutes.  Therefore, the patient should be aware of the following guidelines when requesting medical records: 

 

Wisconsin statutes recognizes the need for informed consent.  The patient may request multiple releases of the 

information stated on the authorization form.  However, all releases based on this form are limited to records dated up to 

and including the date of the patient’s signature.  A new authorization is necessary for release of information on care 
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